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Mark Edgerley

From: Nacton Parish Clerk <nactonpc@btinternet.com>

Sent: 18 November 2014 15:37

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy consultation comments

Nacton Parish Council would like to comment on this consultation and apologises for being late in doing so. 

  

The only comment concerns the zero CIL charge to be applied to the proposed new development at Adastral 

Park.  Councillors believe that this development should attract CIL in the same way as all other developments and 

sees no reason why it should be exempt. 

  

Sue Brown 

Clerk to Nacton Parish Council 
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